
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meetings 2010-11 

 
* 07.09.10 
Passing 
 
* 21.09.10 
Nomination and Election of 
Office Bearers and Notice 
of Motion 
 
* 05.10.10 
Robert Lyons Scott -
adventurer, collector, big 
game hunter, shipbuilder 
and freemason 
A Lecture by Drew 
McKenzie 
 
* 19.10.10 
Raising  
 
* 02.11.10 
Mark 
 
* 16.11.10 
Annual Meeting and 
Installation 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Lodge Greenock Kilwinning No XII 

The Saloon of the Town Hall, Greenock 

Regular Meetings – 7.30pm 1
st
 and 3

rd
 Tuesdays – September to April 

 
RWM Bro Arthur Young PM Beechwood Eccles Road  Hunter’s Quay (01369-704392) 

Secretary (Acting) Bro Ken McDougall IPM  8 Mount Stuart Drive Wemyss Bay  (01475-521941) 

Raising on 19
th

 

October 

We had another good 

turnout of members and 

visitors as Bro Alan 

Beck was raised to the 

High and Sublime 

Degree of Master 

Mason.  Bro Eddie 

Ross, RWM of Lodge 

Greenock St John’s No 

175 led the deputation 

of visiting brethren and 

complimented the 

degree team on its work  

We were please to see 

Bro Brian McFadyen 

along with brethren 

from his affiliate lodge, 

Mark Degree on 2
nd

 November 

Bro Alan Beck will be advanced to the Mark degree at the next meeting on 
Tuesday 2

nd
 November.  The degree team is  

Prayer Bro Albert MacLean BB 

RWMM Bro Ken MacDougall IPM 

Overseers Bro Iain White PM, Bro Jim Adams PM and Bro Arthur Young RWM 

Conductor Bro Kenny Morrison PM 

Charge Bro James S Adams PM 

 

 

Iain White PM 

 

Twelve Talk 31.10.10 

Issue 10 

 
The Lodge of Erskine 

No 1566.  Brian 

presently holds the 

office of Senior 

Deacon.  Brian’s father, 

Bro John McFadyen, a 

stalwart member of No 

XII for many years, was 

also in attendance. 

Installation 

The Installation will be 

at 630pm with 

deputations received at 

645pm on 16
th

 

November.  Bros KK 

Morrison, JS Adams 

and KC MacDougall 

will re-install Bro 

Arthur Young  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Research 

As a follow up to Bro 

Drew McKenzie’s lecture 

on Bro RL Scott, I have 

been doing some research 

into the history of No XII.  

Recently, I have been 

looking at the minute book 

of the period 1932 -1941 

and it has made 

fascinating reading.  So 

much is different about the 

Lodge at that time and 

things that we take for 

granted now, and have 

assumed to be long term 

‘traditions’ of the Lodge, 

are just not so! Some 

examples will follow in 

the next XII talk. 


